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Growing together as children of God 

 
At Holy Trinity C of E Primary School: 

✓we want our pupils to grow in confidence, independence, resilience and knowledge, so that all achieve their full 

potential and develop a life-long love of learning and of the world around us. 

✓we work together with families, community and church to model positive relationships, supporting each other 

and acknowledging that we are stronger when we work together. 

✓we are growing together as children of God, strengthening our faith, secure in the knowledge we are unique, 

loved and cherished.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

This week has been another busy week in Nursery for Mystery Readers! First we had Luisa’s mum read us ‘Shifty 

McGifty and Slippery Sam -The Cat Burglar’ and ‘The Paper Dolls’. We enjoyed joining in with the repeating phrases 

in The Paper Dolls. Next we had Jackie from the office read us ‘Octopants’ where we enjoyed listening to the rhyme 

of the story. The next day Rory’s dad read us ‘There’s a Lion in my Cornflakes’. We thought about what animal we 

would like to have as a pet if we could choose. Then in the afternoon we had Henry’s mum read us ‘You’re a Hero, 

Daley B!’ and ‘The Nut Stayed Shut’. Henry’s mum told us how the author of ‘The Nut Stayed Shut’ was a friend of 

the family and the book had been signed by the author himself! Then much to Nursery’s surprise, we had another 

Mystery Reader on Wednesday; it was Jemima’s Nanny. She read us ‘The Artist’ and told us all about Jemima’s uncle 

who has just had some artwork displayed in the V&A. How exciting! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
Many congratulations to Henry and James who competed for Fulham Irish Gaelic football club in the All Britain 

Competition for Gaelic games last weekend.  Both did very well and came away with medals. 

      

          
We have so many talented musicians who performed at our recent Music Concert – thank you Miss Neil-Smith for 

organising the concert. 

     

     

Reception have had a busy week with their visit to The Wetland Centre in Barnes, and their Mermaids and Pirates 

day today. 



Lent Appeal 

Our postponed activities linked to the Lent Appeal will be held next week – thank you for 

your patience. Most of the events will happen during the school day. 

 

We still aim to hold a Bake Sale, after school, on Monday 15th July. If you would like to 

bake a cake or another sweet treat, for the House Captains to sell after school, then we 

would be very grateful. Do bring any contributions to school on Monday 15th July. 

 

 
 

Autumn Term Clubs 

Please find attached the schedule for activity clubs for the Autumn term. The bookings will open at 7.00pm on 

Monday 15th July.  

 

Library Books 

As we near the end of the school year we are aiming to get all books back in the library before the summer 

holidays. Please could you have a good look round at home and ensure that all school library books are returned to 

school before the end of term. 

 

Extended Share My Learning – Friday 19th July 8.15-9.00 

Do come to our final Share My Learning session of the year on Friday 19th July, from 8.15 to 9.00am. From 8.15-

8.30am, please enter via the School Office. If you are arriving after this time, please enter via the Faraday Gate. This 

will give you an opportunity to visit your child’s current class, and then pop along to see their new class. 

 

 

 

 



HOTS Notices 

Pre-loved Uniform 

Get ready for the new school year and order your pre-loved uniform before the end of this term online:  HOTS 

Friends of Holy Trinity (pta-events.co.uk)  

 

School Teddies 

If you're leaving us this summer don't forget to order your school teddy for a lovely memory of your time at HT! 

Buy online (scroll to the bottom!) HOTS Friends of Holy Trinity (pta-events.co.uk)  

 

Follow us on Social Media 

Keep up to date with our activities via Facebook and Instagram!  

Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/hotsfriendsofholytrinity?igsh=MWJsMnZoY2hpMnNmZw== 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555943631216 

 

Any questions or comments please get in touch.  

The HOTS Committee 

hotsemail@gmail.com 

 

Free Parenting Course – run by one of our governors, Sarah Williams 

I'm writing as we are running a free parenting course for parents / carers with primary aged children over six weeks 

starting on Sunday 15th September. 

We are a Christian church; however, the course is open to anyone of any or no faith. The course uses material 

produced by Care for the Family, a national charity promoting family life. The course isn't faith specific and covers a 

range of topics including: 

• What being a parent is really like 

• Children's needs 

• Feelings and listening 

• Boundaries and parenting styles 

• Keeping children safe 

• Building strong families 

The six week course is free and we will run on consecutive Sunday mornings starting 15th September at Ark Putney 

Academy. The bonus is that we will have free childcare available for children aged 1-18, provided by our kids and 

youth teams as part of normal Sunday services. 

You can find more info on the course here: https://swlv.churchsuite.com/events/vqpvwdk1  
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Term Dates 2023-2024 
Summer Term 2024 

Last day: INSET Wednesday 24th July 2024 (Last day for children Tuesday 23rd July 2024) 

Term Dates 2024-2025 

Autumn Term 2024 

First day: Monday 2 September 2024 (INSETS Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd September) 

Children start back Wednesday 4th September 2024 

Half term: Monday 28 October to Friday 1 November 2024 

Last day Friday 20 December 2024 

Spring Term 2025 

First day: Monday 6 January 2025 (INSET Monday 6th January 2025) 

Children start back Tuesday 7th January 2025 

Half term: Monday 17 February to Friday 21 February 2025 

Last day: Friday 4 April 2025 

Summer Term 2025 

First day: Tuesday 22 April 2025 

Half term: Monday 26 May to Friday 30 May 2025 (INSET Monday 2nd June 2025) 

Children start back after half term Tuesday 3rd June 2025 

Last day: Tuesday 22 July 2025 (INSET Tuesday 22nd July 2025) 

Children break up Monday 21st July 2025. 

Term Dates 2025-2026 

Autumn Term 2025 

First day: Monday 1 September 2025 (INSETS Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd September) 

Children start back Wednesday 3rd September 2025 

Half term: Monday 27 October to Friday 31 October 2025 

Last day Friday 19 December 2025 

 



Spring Term 2026 

First day: Monday 5 January 2026 (INSET Monday 5th January) 

Children start back Tuesday 6th January 2026 

Half term: Monday 16 February to Friday 20 February 2026 

Last day: Friday 27 March 2026 

Summer Term 2026 

First day: Monday 13 April 2026 

Half term: Monday 25 May to Friday 29 May 2026 (INSET Monday 1st June) 

Children start back after half term Tuesday 2nd June 2026 

Last day: Monday 20 July 2026 (INSET Monday 20th July) 

Children break up Friday 17th July 2026 

 

Key Dates for the Term (Any new dates added will be highlighted.) 

Date Time Event 

17th July  Reports out 

19th July 8.15-9.00 Extended Share My Learning  

23rd July 9.15 

14.00 

Leaver’s Service @ Holy Trinity Church 

Term ends 

24th July  INSET Day – School closed 

 

I hope you have a wonderful weekend. 

Izzy Rickards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
GROWING TOGETHER AS CHILDREN OF GOD 


